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TENTERFIELD PUBLIC LIBRARY – EXTENSION OF OPENING HOURS 
 

As of Monday, 14 December 2020, Tenterfield Public Library will be opening to the 
public with extended hours.  

 
COVID-safe measures will apply. Library visitors will be expected to apply hand 

sanitiser and record their name and contact number before entry as well as follow 
social distancing directives. 
 

Computer users are encouraged to phone and make an appointment before arriving to 
avoid disappointment as computer usage remains restricted due to social distancing 

regulations.  
 
NEW OPENING HOURS:  

Monday to Friday 10 am – 4.30 pm 
Saturday 9.00am – 11.45am 

 
Enquiries:  Phone: 67 366060 
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